
BULLETIN BOARD POLICY 

 
1. A limited amount of space is available in the Library for posting of notices. 

Therefore, notices should be of educational, cultural, or civic in nature. 

2. All notices posted in the Library become the property of the Library and may be 

removed and discarded at any time. 

3. No posters of a political nature will be displayed in the Library. This includes 

student groups. 

4. Posting materials on the windows of the library will be done on an extremely 

limited basis. 

5. The posting of bulletin board materials, posters, or the distribution of approved 

materials does not imply endorsement by the Library. 
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